
New Jersey Extends Pay Parity for Telemedicine and Telehealth

1/31/2024

On December 21, 2023, Governor Murphy signed into law Bill 5757 to extend the date for an additional year to December 31,
2024 where health benefits plans within New Jersey must provide coverage and payment for health care services delivered to a
covered person through telemedicine or telehealth at the same rate as though such services were delivered in person.

Click Here to read the entire January 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!

For more information, contact:
John D. Fanburg, Chair | 973.403.3107 | jfanburg@bracheichler.com
Edward Hilzenrath | 973.403.3114 | ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com
Erika R. Marshall | 973.364.5236 | emarshall@bracheichler.com

https://www.njleg.state.nj.us/bill-search/2022/A5757
https://www.bracheichler.com/healthcare-law-update-january-2024/
mailto:jfanburg@bracheichler.com
mailto:ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com
mailto:emarshall@bracheichler.com

